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24th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

COVID Outbreak Management Plan 
 

Following on from recent confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Little Nursery today, we have 
activated our outbreak management plan and the following additional mitigations are now in 
place: 

 Little Nursery, Big Nursery, the Office and myself will operate as separate bubbles 

 Parents/Carers are requested to wear face-coverings when dropping off and picking 

up their child unless medically exempt 

 Staff are requested to Lateral Flow Test at least twice weekly and are advised to have 

a PCR test.  

 Nursery Staff will wear face coverings in communal spaces 

 
This will be reviewed by the Senior Leadership Team on Thursday 2nd December.  
 
As our School will be working in bubbles from today, Maria will remain with Little Nursery 
until the outbreak management plan review on the 2nd December, when it is hoped she will 
then be able to move through to Big Nursery to begin her role as Senior Early Years 
Educator for Blue Group.  
 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 
 

 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

  


